THE JOAN SCHAEFER RECREATION COMMITTEE
MINUTES — September 2024

PRESENT: Ed Volmer, Vinny Malley, Ryan Martin, Mariann Canino, Ora Kornbluth, Kevin Barlow,
Pedro Martinez, Susy DeLaRosa, Cesar DeLaRosa, Melissa Wegl|

ABSENT: Belinda Mendez, Kathie Lacey, Juan Arango, Jose Duran, Brian Galligan, Ari Herrera,
Tony lL.ondono, Anthony Roldan, Eric Sherman, Brian Timmons

HALLOWEEN: Ed gave us these important dates for which we need your help at.

FRI/SAT OCT 25/26: HAUNTED COOPERS POND 6:30-9:30 PM anytime you can give to
help with this event would be appreciated. Especially needed are “walkers” to take groups around the
the pond. Again, anytime you can give would be greatly appreciated.

SAT OCT 26: 12:00 HALLOWEEN PARADE all kids up to 12 years. Coopers Pond.
Volunteers also need for this event. Arrive at 11

THURS OCT 31: TRUNK OR TREAT on Washington Avenue. Bring cars at 3:30, event
begins at 4:30 until 6:30.

NOTE: In order for these events to be successful your help is needed. PLEASE, if you
can help be in touch with Ed.

BBL: Vinny reported the 13U fall basebali team is undefeated, and the 15U team is 6-1.

PAL: Kevin advised us that there are five fall ball softball teams playing. New lights are being put up
on Pony Field at this time.

KICKBALL.: Susy told the Committee that kickball had a good season. They along with Mens
Softball gave out scholarships or will be giving out scholarships. Susy also organized a successful
scholarship fund raiser in memory of Jim Fasano

DOMINO CLU B: Pedro said there is going to be a tournament Nov 2. They raised $9,000 last year
hoping to increase to $15,000 this year. The Domino club has 27 members and want people to know
they are community minded not just playing dominos. They raise money for scholarships and
participate in community events. They are hoping to start a volunteer program that will introduce folks
who want to be members to what they are all about before making them members.

NOTE: Once again we did not have a quorum. So, that no one wastes their time, it has been
requested that if you cannot make a meeting that you please advise me, in advance, so that we know
if we are going to have enough people to have a meeting. We all thank you.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:37 PM
THE NEXT MEETING IS
OCTOBER 28, 8:00 PM
Respectfully Submitted,

Mariann Canino, Secretary



